From: Cosmin Oance

Sent: 21 July 2023 15:54

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Enya Fogarty; friendsofparkerstreet_

Subject: Objection to 2023/2245/P

Attachments: Updated Core Objections to Drury Works.docx; PXL_20230721_142939140.jpg

To Camden Council.

Hi,

I've been living at Flat 3, 39 Great Queen Street since March 2019 (as a tenant).

T've been working from home 60%-80% of the time (after the pandemic) and I have the bedroom windows
(and attached balcony) facing the back of 160-161 Drury Lane.

Based on the document that has come to my attention recently, I understand the back of the previously
mentioned building is not only about to undergo changes that will decrease | EEEEEEEE. - ong with
the amount of sunlight I am able to receive during the day, but also that those changes were not properly
formulated to the Council in a way that adequately describes them or the impact they might have on the
residents of Great Queen Street, such as myself,

Due to these circumstances, I am in support of the objections formulated by the local residents association.
You can find the document with the objections attached, as well as a picture taken from my bedroom, to
further point out the potential impact of the proposed changes.

Kind regards,
Cosmin Oance



